
 

 

The Rotary Club of Alresford  

Special General Meeting  

19h December 2022 held at The Swan Hotel, Alresford 

 

MINUTES 

1. Apologies were received from James Silvester, Kim Boog, Peter Tudor, Maj 

Reh and Val Marshall 

2. The membership of the club without dissension  

(a) approved the examined accounts for 2021/22 

(b) elected James Pinniger as Vice-President for 2023/24 and as President for 

2024/25 

(c) re-elected Andrew Castillo as Secretary for 2023/23 

(d) re-elected Peter Kidman as Treasurer for 2023/24  

(e) elected David Marshall to be the voting delegate for the 2023 Rotary GB&I 

annual general meeting  

(f) elected Jon Pittam to be the substitute voting delegate for the 2023 Rotary 

GB&I annual general meeting  

3. made no proposals in respect of items 6 & 7 on the agenda   

Andrew Castillo 

Secretary 


